REGULAR MEETING APRIL 4, 1990

The regular meeting was called to order by Chairman Harold
Scharrer at 7:35 p.m.. Members present were Cliff White,
Tim Courtney, Joanne Strahm, Carol Post and Harold Scharrer.

Minutes of the previous meetings were mwad and approved with
correction of 3-1-90 meeting minutes being signeéd by Carol
Post rather than Harold Scharrer. Motionrby White supported
by Courtney. Motion carried.

There was no unfinished business to discuss.

Courtney explained that the planning commission would hold

a public hearing on several changes in the zoning ordinance
on June 4 and that board of appeais members would eventually
receive new pages for their copies of the zoning ordinance.

He also explained that since he does contract work for the
village who contracts with the township that he could no
longer serve as the planning commission representative to
the board of appeals. The zoning ordinance is being changed
to conform with most other municipalities and reqgudre: that®
a member not the chairman of the planning commission also
serve on the board of appeals.

Manager gave update on Kern case.
Motion to adjourn by White supported by Courtney at 8:05

p.m. Motion carried.

Carol Post, secretary
Birch Run Township Board of Appeals




